

Administration

Office of Airport Planning and Programming 800 Independence Ave., SW Washington, DC 20591

December 17, 2015

Dear Sir or Madam:

In response to several requests to extend the deadlines for comments and SBGP state implementation plan submissions due to staffing considerations during the holidays, the FAA Office of Airports is extending the deadlines. The new deadline for comments is February 5, 2016, and the date SBGP state implementation plans are due is extended to April 1, 2016.

Sincerely,

Frank J. San Martin, Manager

Airports Financial Assistance Division (APP-500)